

From: [Verveer, Mike](#)
To: [licensing](#)
Subject: FW: Meeting with Mark
Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 5:03:34 PM

From: Marsha Rummel [mailto:marsha.rummel@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 12:35 AM
To: mswilliamson tds.net; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Subeck, Lisa
Cc: Donna Magdalena; Barrymore Corp Barrymore; Ben Anton; Brad Kuse; Gary Kallas; Lance Green; Allison Werner
Subject: Re: Meeting with Mark

Good news! I will share your email with Alders Bidar, Subeck and Verveer and have them ask whether the applicant will agree to the conditions and add them to the permit if they agree.

Marsha

On Tue, May 20, 2014 at 6:38 PM, mswilliamson tds.net <mswilliamson@tds.net> wrote:
Hello Marsha,

This afternoon, Lance, Steve and I met with Mark, the owner of Players. Our goals were to try to mend some fences, present the current and past history of AtwoodFest, and to try to include Players in the community feel of the event.

The meeting was extremely genial, and Mark expressed an eagerness to put an end to prior differences with the festival. We all left hopeful that this will mark a permanent change in that relationship.

To that end, these are things Mark agreed to verbally, and that we are hopeful you can present to the ALRC committee members in advance of the meeting tomorrow so that they can be entered into the record.

Players/Mark agreed verbally that the bar would:

- 1) Increase the structural integrity of the fence surrounding the beer garden and ensure that alcohol does not get passed over or through it
- 2) That beer will not be sold in the beer garden
- 3) That Players would match the price of his beer with the price offered by the festival

In addition, and meaningless to the beer garden issue, Mark stated that he is considering being a vendor and/or a sponsor of the event.

Thanks for your help in this regard,

Megan Williamson